

## message

6 messages

Catherine MacPhaille <alliash@bellsouth.net>

Wed, Mar 28, 2012 at 2:03 PM

To: klingler@tulane.edu, allen.w.kelly@gmail.com, jmontes@loyno.edu, hemalatha.banangada@asifcu.com, charitykm7@yahoo.com, alliash@bellsouth.net, andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com, me4ustill@aol.com

Dear All,

Jill has asked for something in writing from us, and the following has been proposed by our Board attorney, Justin Schmidt. Please let me know if you have any comments on it by the end of the day; otherwise I will ask Andrew to forward this message to her. Thanks everyone. -Catherine

Based on comments expressed during the recent Executive Session, it seems likely that the Board will form a consensus at the next Board meeting, April 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2012, to replace the CEO position. While the Board has not yet taken a formal vote in this regard, we simply want to convey our sentiments to you to give you an opportunity to resign prior to that meeting, if you wish. Should you choose to resign by this Friday, March 30, 2012 at 3:00pm, in lieu of further deliberations about the CEO position we would be prepared to make a motion at that meeting to accept your resignation and name you our Principal Emerita and Advisory Board Member, with pay through the end of the official school year, June 30th, 2012. Board members have expressed their desire for you to stay on through June 1st to assist with the transition in an amicable and peaceful way, if you should so choose.

Klingler, Thomas A <klingler@tulane.edu>

Wed, Mar 28, 2012 at 2:35 PM

To: Catherine MacPhaille <alliash@bellsouth.net>, "allen.w.kelly@gmail.com" <allen.w.kelly@gmail.com>, "jmontes@loyno.edu" <jmontes@loyno.edu>, "hemalatha.banangada@asifcu.com" <hemalatha.banangada@asifcu.com>, "charitykm7@yahoo.com" <charitykm7@yahoo.com>,

"andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com" <andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com>, "me4ustill@aol.com" <me4ustill@aol.com>

I think the statement is fine.

Tom

From: Catherine MacPhaille [mailto:alliash@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 2:03 PM

To: Klingler, Thomas A; allen.w.kelly@gmail.com; jmontes@loyno.edu; hemalatha.banangada@asifcu.com; charitykm7@yahoo.com; alliash@bellsouth.net; andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com; me4ustill@aol.com

Subject: message

Dear All,

Jill has asked for something in writing from us, and the following has been proposed by our Board attorney, Justin Schmidt. Please let me know if you have any comments on it by the end of the day; otherwise I will ask Andrew to forward this message to her. Thanks everyone. -Catherine

Based on comments expressed during the recent Executive Session, it seems likely that the Board will form a consensus at the next Board meeting, April 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2012, to replace the CEO position. While the Board has not yet taken a formal vote in this regard, we simply want to convey our sentiments to you to give you an opportunity to resign prior to that meeting, if you wish. Should you choose to resign by this Friday, March 30, 2012 at 3:00pm, in lieu of further deliberations about the CEO position we would be prepared to make a motion at that meeting to accept your resignation and name you our Principal Emerita and Advisory Board Member, with pay through the end of the official school year, June 30<sup>th</sup>, 2012. Board members have expressed their desire for you to stay on through June 1st to assist with the transition in an amicable and peaceful way, if you should so choose.

Allen Kelly <allen.w.kelly@gmail.com>

Wed, Mar 28, 2012 at 4:09 PM

Reply-To: Allen W. Kelly@gmail.com

To: Catherine MacPhaille <alliash@bellsouth.net>, klingler@tulane.edu, jmontes@loyno.edu, hemalatha.banangada@asifcu.com, charitykm7@yahoo.com, andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com, me4ustill@aol.com

OK by me.

Allen Kelly

Cell: (504) 289-9372

From: Catherine MacPhaille [mailto:alliash@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 2:03 PM

To: klingler@tulane.edu; allen.w.kelly@gmail.com; jmontes@loyno.edu;

hemalatha.banangada@asifcu.com; charitykm7@yahoo.com; alliash@bellsouth.net; andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com; me4ustill@aol.com

Subject: message

Dear All,

Jill has asked for something in writing from us, and the following has been proposed by our Board attorney, Justin Schmidt. Please let me know if you have any comments on it by the end of the day; otherwise I will ask Andrew to forward this message to her. Thanks everyone. —Catherine

Based on comments expressed during the recent Executive Session, it seems likely that the Board will form a consensus at the next Board meeting, April 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2012, to replace the CEO position. While the Board has not yet taken a formal vote in this regard, we simply want to convey our sentiments to you to give you an opportunity to resign prior to that meeting, if you wish. Should you choose to resign by this Friday, March 30, 2012 at 3:00pm, in lieu of further deliberations about the CEO position we would be prepared to make a motion at that meeting to accept your resignation and name you our Principal Emerita and Advisory Board Member, with pay through the end of the official school year, June 30<sup>th</sup>, 2012. Board members have expressed their desire for you to stay on through June 1<sup>st</sup> to assist with the transition in an amicable and peaceful way, if you should so choose.

Paige Saleun <me4ustill@aol.com>

Wed, Mar 28, 2012 at 5:38 PM

To: "<Allen.W.Kelly@gmail.com>" <Allen.W.Kelly@gmail.com>

Cc: Catherine MacPhaille <alliash@bellsouth.net>, "<klingler@tulane.edu>" <klingler@tulane.edu>,

"<jmontes@loyno.edu>" <jmontes@loyno.edu>, "<hemalatha.banangada@asifcu.com>"

<hemalatha.banangada@asifcu.com>, "<charitykm7@yahoo.com>" <charitykm7@yahoo.com>,

"<andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com>" <andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com>

Ok

Paige Saleun
[Quoted text hidden]

Hemalatha Banangada < Hemalatha Banangada@asifcu.com>

Wed, Mar 28, 2012 at 5:42

PM

To: Catherine MacPhaille <alliash@bellsouth.net>, klingler@tulane.edu, allen.w.kelly@gmail.com, jmontes@loyno.edu, charitykm7@yahoo.com, andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com, me4ustill@aol.com

I think the statement is fine.

From: Catherine MacPhaille [mailto:alliash@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 2:03 PM

To: klingler@tulane.edu; allen.w.kelly@gmail.com; jmontes@loyno.edu; Hemalatha Banangada; charitykm7@yahoo.com; alliash@bellsouth.net; andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com; me4ustill@aol.com

Subject: message

Dear All,

Jill has asked for something in writing from us, and the following has been proposed by our Board attorney, Justin Schmidt. Please let me know if you have any comments on it by the end of the day; otherwise I will ask Andrew to forward this message to her. Thanks everyone. -Catherine

Based on comments expressed during the recent Executive Session, it seems likely that the Board will form a consensus at the next Board meeting, April 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2012, to replace the CEO position. While the Board has not yet taken a formal vote in this regard, we simply want to convey our sentiments to you to give you an opportunity to resign prior to that meeting, if you wish. Should you choose to resign by this Friday, March 30, 2012 at 3:00pm, in lieu of further deliberations about the CEO position we would be prepared to make a motion at that meeting to accept your resignation and name you our Principal Emerita and Advisory Board Member, with pay through the end of the official school year, June 30<sup>th</sup>, 2012. Board members have expressed their desire for you to stay on through June 1st to assist with the transition in an amicable and peaceful way, if you should so choose.

==> This email and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information and is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and delete the email and any attachments from your computer. ASI Federal Credit Union specifically disclaims any responsibility or liability for any personal information, or opinions of the author, expressed in this email. All email sent to this address will be received by ASI Federal Credit Union corporate email system and is subject to archiving and review by someone other than 

jmontes@loyno.edu <jmontes@loyno.edu>

Wed, Mar 28, 2012 at 8:24 PM

To: Catherine MacPhaille <alliash@bellsouth.net>

Cc: klingler@tulane.edu, allen.w.kelly@gmail.com, jmontes@loyno.edu, hemalatha.banangada@asifcu.com, charitykm7@yahoo.com, alliash@bellsouth.net, andrew.c.abrams@gmail.com, me4ustill@aol.com

Catherine and All,

I am in support of this message.

Thanks for putting it together.

Jean

[Quoted text hidden]